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South Carolina State Parks
at 12:00:00 on 6/10/2016 UTC -

Thanks to our friends Perry Lancaster and Stacy Levinson at Brittons of Columbia. Their generous
$1,500 donation will help us buy an AED (defibrillator) for Sesquicentennial State Park. The
couple, along with other store employees, presented the check to Regional Chief Paul McCormack
at the Devine Street store. If you want to make a donation and help us put an AED at every state
park, you can contact Lou Fontana at Ifontana@scprt.com.

Lower Savannah River Alliance Thanks to Brittons!
at 17:06:45 on 6/10/2016 UTC

Lisa Hintz As a paramedic I'd like to say | think it's a fabulous idea to put AEDs in all the
state parks.

at 17:45:47 on 6/10/2016 UTC

Jon Greer Way to go! If some of the larger businesses in SC would step up, this would be
knocked out.

at 3:58:33 on 6/11/2016 UTC

Lisa Hintz Does Aiken State Park have one yet?
at 14:14:11 on 6/11/2016 UTC
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